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A Message From Staff

We are nestling into fall with cozy socks, good books and a
feeling of deep gratitude for our FBCS families.

We want to thank you for doing a wonderful job raising your
children, our students. Gracefully, patiently, you guide them
along as they become mature, responsible, kind young adults.
This is rarely an easy task, but it is often a rewarding one. 

Thank you for participating in our community by attending
events, connecting with other parents and reaching out to
teachers. Thank you for investing your time, energy and
resources into our campus community. The heart of FBCS
beats because of you! 

We truly love coming to work every day because it allows us to
be a part of this buzzing, innovative culture. It is a place where
we belong. Where our students belong and where you belong
too. 

Please view the next page of the newsletter for more
information on resources and ways that you can get involved
in our school! 

Gratitude from a Student: 
“ I am grateful for the community being so open to new people

and being inclusive no matter who you are or what you look like. I
was stuck in the thought that no school was going to be accepting

of me until I enrolled at FBCS.” - Madeline Jordan
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Are you interested in planning community-based
events? Do you want to advise the direction of your

student’s academic projects and prospects? 

 If so, please reach out to our Family & Community
Engagement (FACE) Coordinator about joining a

People Action Committee.

Contact Scout at scoutgates@forrestbirdcharterschool.org

We are looking for our PAC.

Canvas
Student Resources is a community

message board for students &
families. Use your parent canvas

account to view some of the
resources listed below.

FYI: This is a page on Canvas that
has optional assignments - it is not a

graded class.

Empowering Parents Grant
Application

Bird’s Eye News
Student-Led Clubs Info

Community Food & Shelter
Resources

Local Counselors & Mental Health
Resources

P.S. Have a
wonderful
Fall Break
November
26th-29th.


